
From: James Popkin <jpopkin@popkinadjusters.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from July 17

Date: July 24, 2017 at 12:22:36 PM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Sean and Tayna were great, and thank you. We will definitely use your company again 

and we will recommend you to others on the board.

 

Best Regards,

 James D. Popkin, SPPA

POPKIN ADJUSTMENT COMPANY, LLC

Bus:  781-793-0070

Fax:  781-793-0073


